
 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
Thank you for taking the time to look at 

the proposal for the new Discovery 

Special Academy School 

Interserve are seeking the construction of a new 
school building on Sandy Flatts Lane, Acklam, 
Middlesbrough, for the Tees Valley Education Trust. 
The special school will provide high quality education 
for up to 84 primary school children with severe 
learning difficulties and physical/medical needs. 
 
The site formerly comprised an eco-centre, which 
ceased operation in 2013. The site has since been 
fenced off from public access and has remained 
vacant and become overgrown. The proposed 
development will bring the site back into active use 
with a well-planned and high quality design. 
 
This public consultation exercise is an opportunity for 
you to engage with our vision for the site and to 
provide us with valuable feedback which will help 
shape the future of the site.  
 
Please visit the following website for more 
information on the proposals: https://dppukltd.com/
discovery/    
 
Please let us know your thoughts on the proposal by 
emailing your comments to: 
 
newcastleconsultation@dppukltd.com 
 
Alternatively, you can post them to: DPP Planning, 
Milburn House, Dean Street, Newcastle upon Tyne, 
NE1 1LF 
 
Responses should be made by: 
14th August 2020 

 

 

Do you have any comments on the proposal? i.e. do you support the proposed use, what are your 

thoughts on the proposed layout, etc. 



DISCOVERY ACADEMY 

PROPOSED SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Soft PE Area 

Multi-Use 

Games Area 

Soft Informal Areas 

Hard Informal 

Areas 


